Rotary Club of Cortlandt Manor
PO Box 101
Peekskill, NY 10566

(914) 293-0710

HELP FEED OVER HALF A MILLION PEOPLE
IN OUR COMMUNITIES

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

On Saturday, October 19 at the Memorial United Methodist Church at 250 Bryant Road,
White Plains over 800 Rotarians from 40+ Rotary Clubs around Westchester, the Bronx
and Manhattan and community members will be coming together. The purpose is to
package food to feed over a half million people in our local areas. Each club has donated
$500, $1000 or more to fund the cost of the ingredients for this massive project to feed
the needy. In total this project will exceed $25,000. This money has been raised
through various fundraisers your local Rotary Club has done. This project came up as a
result of your local Rotary Clubs listening to the heartbeats of our neighbors and
realizing that hunger is a problem even here. Even in the United States in 2013 hunger
effects one in six people. Nutritional depravation leads to lower learning skills and
compromised immune systems.

Each meal packaged will feed a family of six, and is available in macaroni and cheese or
rice and beans, When completed these meals will be distributed to our food pantries,
soup kitchens and food banks serving the hungry within our areas.

Rotary is a volunteer organization dedicated to service strives to reach out to fill the
needs of others in our local, national or global communities. Rotary is active in 200
countries worldwide with over 1.2 million Rotarians.

If you have 3 hours available on Saturday, October 19th from 3pm to 6pm or 6pm to
gpm we would love to have you be involved with this massive effort to help our

neighbors!

For more information on how you can be involved in this project
Please contact:
Cortlandt Rotary Club
Rita Sharples at 914-528-1579




